



8 December 2019

Glenda Harding Harding Conferences PO Box 5512 Papanui Christchurch

Dear Glenda and team,

Please find below a testimonial from me regarding the work you did for the 2019 Trafinz conference.

Glenda and her team are amazing and can always be relied on to deliver a high quality, well organised and enjoyable conference.

Trafinz have used Harding Conferences for many years and have never had any reason to look elsewhere – we consider ourselves very fortunate to be able to work with such a professional team who are always responsive to our needs but who also bring new ideas and creative thinking to solving any problems.

Yours sincerely

Robyn Denton Trafinz Treasurer

Convenor

Trafinz 2019 conference

